
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
Nestlé completes CHF 10 billion share buyback programme 
 
Vevey, 7 September 2011 – Nestlé S.A. announces that it has completed its 10 billion share 
buyback programme initiated on 29 June 2010. Since 29 June 2010, Nestlé has repurchased 
188,465,000 of its shares for a total of CHF 10 billion at an average purchase price per share of 
CHF 53.07. 
 
113,265,000 repurchased shares have been cancelled by the Annual General Meeting held on 
14 April 2011 and the share capital of Nestlé S.A. has been reduced to CHF 330,000,000. A future 
Annual General Meeting of Nestlé S.A. will decide upon the cancellation of the remaining 
75,200,000 repurchased shares. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


